
Attn: Slingshot Dealers 

 Subject: Safety Bulletin T-19-01 Released 

 Key Actions & Timing: Please Read   

Questions: Contact Polaris Technical Service 

Dear Slingshot Dealer, 

Polaris Slingshot has determined that the vehicle’s electrical current requirements may exceed the 
capability of the battery fuse block terminals under certain conditions. Excess current may lead to 
terminal damage, resulting in a loss of forward and rear lighting, instrument cluster, or power steering 
assist, which could increase the risk of a crash. 

 Click HERE to view T-19-01 
 Click HERE to view T-19-01 Dealer FAQs 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

Polaris Service 

 


